From: Eileen Willmott
Sent: 30 September 2020 20:21

To: Planning I

Subject: DPCAAC comments on lists 599 and 600

Dear Planning and Tree Officers,

List 599

2020/4111/T. rear gdn 32 Bramshill Gardens

T do not object to the felling of these two saplings. I feel they cannot grow to their full
potential as they are surrounded by other trees and have grown tall and thin in their
competition for light. You may consider that one could be replaced by a shrub or slow
growing native tree.

List 600

2020/3560/T. 1 St Annc’s Closc

I have read the site arboricultural report.

1 do not object to the proposed work on the trees and hedges, and the maintenance of the
latter. No objection to the felling of the Poplar and Ash saplings, as it would not be
practical for them to grow to maturity at this site.

(I need to find out more about the emergency works on application
2020/4173/T before being able to comment).

Thank you,
Eileen



